
Item No. 7 
 

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE BY MEMBERS TO THE LEADER, 
A COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN OR A REPRESENTATIVE ON AN OUTSIDE BODY ON 

MATTERS NOT OTHERWISE ON THE AGENDA 
 
1. Has the Leader had any formal or informal meetings with any Leisure Service providers 
 regarding future leisure provision in Pendle? 
 
 To be asked by Councillor M. Iqbal 
 
2. Does the Leader support the decision of his colleague, County Councillor Geoff Driver, in 
 threatening elected members from Pendle and refusing to allow them to speak up for their 
 residents? 
 
 To be asked by Councillor M. Iqbal 
 
3. What is the Council’s policy on the number of electric vehicle charging points required in 
 Pendle, what progress is being made on their provision in each part of Pendle and what are 
 the policies of the Council for promoting their provision and use? 
 
 To be asked by Councillor T. Greaves 
 
4. What recent discussions has the Leader had in his capacity as Council Leader with County 
 Councillor Driver, Leader of Lancashire County Council; what were the topics covered; what 
 agreements were reached on matters affecting Pendle; and what is his assessment of 
 progress being made in joint working with the County Council for the benefit of Pendle 
 residents. 
 
 To be asked by Councillor B. Newman 
 
5. What are the respective powers of the Policy and Resources Committee and Area 
 Committees in relation to cemeteries and whether the Colne and District and Nelson 
 Committees will receive reports on proposals to impose a new policy on the enforcement of 
 regulations in relation to the presence of kerbs, memorials, decorations etc., on graves in 
 the cemeteries in those towns. 
 
 To be asked by Councillor T. Greaves 
 
6. What is the Leader’s policy on the use of the brownfield sites fund for non-housing  
 purposes. 
 
 To be asked by Councillor D. Whipp 
 
7. Is the Council in discussion with the owners of Barnsey Mill, Brook Shed and the sites of 
 Spring Gardens Mill and other mills in the South Valley of Colne, with a view to their 
 development for housing and if so what progress is being made. 
 
 To be asked by Councillor D. Whipp 
 
8. What discussions are taking place with Colne Town Council on the preparations of the 
 Pendle Local Plan Part 2 site allocations and the Colne Neighbourhood Plan with a view to 
 co-ordinating the proposals for new housing sites in the town? 
 
 To be asked by Councillor T. Greaves 


